A letter to TCIAE members from IAE president B. Gusev

Written by Administrator Thursday, 09 April 2020 21:36 - Last Updated Thursday, 09 April 2020 22:00

Dear Colleagues!

The world is facing a new threat - the coronavirus.

By a decree of the President of Russia, as well as the heads of other countries, restrictions have been placed on the movement and contacts of people, on the work of enterprises, and on the conduct of all public events.

Despite this, our Academy continues to work in full in remote access mode. A system is being established at the academy that allows holding meetings, meetings of the Presidium, seminars, etc. in the mode of remote access via the Internet.

We will inform about additional general events.

Take care of yourself and your loved ones. (Attachment).

Yours faithfully, President of IAE B. V. Gusev